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February 17, 2011 
      
 
 
Susan Gilmer 
obo Cory & Susan Gilmer 
1482 Sargent Ave 
St. Paul, MN 55105 
 
VIA EMAIL:  susan.gilmer@yahoo.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 443 and 447 Fairview Avenue South  
 File ID: ALH 11-246 
 
Dear Mr. Gilmer: 
 
This is to confirm that on February 15, 2011, at the Property Code Hearing, the Legislative 
Hearing Officer, recommended granting a 5-inch variance on the egress windows in 447 west 
and east bedrooms.  The inspector will verify measurements of these egress windows on 
February 23, 2011 at 10:00 a.m.  As for 443 east and west bedrooms, she recommended 
granting a 4.5-inch variance on the openable height of the egress windows. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 File 

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:susan.gilmer@yahoo.com

